February 1, 2010
Dear Colleague,

I am writing this letter on behalf of my Michigan State University Intern, Bryan Kay.  He is a remarkable addition to our 5th grade team at Leslie Middle School, and although he will be greatly missed, I highly recommend him for any position he applies.  

Bryan is an exemplary teacher and person.  He consistently went above and beyond expectations to do the best for all his students.  Throughout the year, Bryan demonstrated a mastery of knowledge in content areas.  His lessons were inventive and relevant to his students.  During daily planning periods he took the lead in implementing several interdisciplinary units.  To say that Bryan is well organized and prepared would be a gross understatement, yet he always stayed flexible and willing to conform.  These characteristics are among many that separate him from his peers.

In the classroom, Bryan quickly established a caring, fair and consistent environment where all students felt safe and valued.  His management skills were evident throughout his blended classroom which was well structured, yet creative.  He attended and planned many activities that enhanced the quality of the student’s Middle School experience.  These include Family Math Night, Family Science Night, a bake sale and daily school tutoring programs.  Bryan was also instrumental in the development of a related arts class called Study Island.  In this computer based class he planned for and instructed over one hundred Middle School students, providing unique on-line learning experiences in a variety of content areas.  He also attended all district in-service programs as well as staff meetings.  He truly became a valuable member of our middle school team.
As an educator for over 25 years, I have had the opportunity to mentor and advise several intern candidates.  The demeanor and professionalism that Bryan displays truly elevates him to a very select group.  The quiet poise and confidence he carries, along with his persona and enthusiastic approach to each day, will unquestionably make him an asset to any district that employs him.  With great enthusiasm, I highly recommend Bryan Kay for any position that he applies.  Please feel free to call me at school (517) 589-8218 or home (517) 589-9322 regarding this outstanding candidate.
Sincerely

Cam Corts

5th Grade Teacher / Coach

Leslie Middle School

400 Kimball Street

